
Minister of Justice Yamashita received a courtesy visit from 28 criminal 

justice practitioners on May 29, 2019. 

 

On Wednesday, May 29, 2019, Minister of Justice Yamashita received a courtesy visit 

from the participants of the 172nd International Training Course of the United Nations 

Asia and Far East Institute for the Prevention of Crime and the Treatment of Offenders 

(UNAFEI).  21 overseas participants from 17 countries and 7 Japanese participants are 

participating in a six-week training program on the Criminal Justice Responses to 

Trafficking in Persons and Smuggling of Migrants. 

 

Minister Yamashita welcomed the participants and wished them a fruitful training 

course and an enjoyable stay in Japan.  At the same time, he encouraged the 

participants to promote the Fourteenth United Nations Congress on Crime Prevention 

and Criminal Justice, which is to be held in Kyoto in April 2020, in their countries. 

 



Minister of Justice Yamashita receives courtesy visit from overseas criminal justice 

practitioners.

 

Commemorative photo with the participants 

 


